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Dear Partners, 

  

Budapest Metropolitan University (METU) is pleased to invite You and your Colleagues to 

participate at our International Week 

organized between 10-13 April 2017 in Budapest! Our topic is “Creativity and 

Internationalization”, reflecting two major challenges  

higher education institutions face today: how to develop creative thinking and how to enhance 

the process of internationalization 

to offer better experience and better outcomes for students in a multicultural environment. 

  

This spring METU aims to bring teaching and non-teaching professionals together by offering a 

platform to discuss key challenges, 

exchange ideas and share best practices related to the above topics in addition to offering a great 

opportunity to network and 

discover potential ways of future cooperation with old and new partner institutions. Please find 

further details attached. 

Please don’t hesitate to forward this invitation to both teaching and administrative staff at your 

institution. If you are interested 

please register here: https://goo.gl/forms/3vRZR2fKTNB3mWCt1 no later than 18 March 2017. 

  

For further information please write to kkopasz@metropolitan.hu 

  

Looking forward to meet see you in April! 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Károly Kopasz 
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